
 

   

   

  

   

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE       

 

TO: Residents / Businesses 

RE: Vanguard Street - stormwater upgrade 

Date: 5 September 2023 

Dear Resident, 

Nelson City Council has contracted Nelmac Ltd to install a new stormwater pipe in 
your neighbourhood. The details of the work are as follows:  

Location: 80 - 86 Vanguard Street.    

When:    18 September 2023 to 7 October 2023 

Working hours:   7:00 am to approx. 5:00 pm. Monday-Friday. 

Type of Work:  Trenching and installing a new 900mm dimeter pipe in the carpark 
and connecting to the existing 600mm pipe in the footpath. This  
work includes connecting lateral pipes (pipes from the main pipe 
to buildings). The footpath and carriageway will  be repaired after 
the pipe is installed. 

 

Traffic and pedestrian control and management will be in place for the duration of 
the works. Access to business will be provided at all times. Nelmac will coordinate 
with the subcontractor regarding rubbish/recycling pickups. Please note there will 
be construction noise and vibration during working hours.  

If you have any question regarding this notice , including possible restrictions , 
contact Nelmac Site Supervisor Conner Wells 027 700 8030 or use my contact details 
below. 

If you have any question or query on this construction project, please contact Nelson 
City Council  Project Manager Roshan Babu on 03 546 0341 

 

Sincerely 

 

Prasad R 
Contract Manager. 
021 946 238 

 

 

 



 

 

 


